
 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy February!  We 

were only able to be in 

school for 2 weeks but 

we were still able to get 

a lot done!   

 

In English Language,   

Students were 

introduced to the novel 

Gulliver’s Travels. We 

also listened to the 

book Love Monster and 

were able to create our 

own love monsters.  We 

also practiced with 

Present Perfect Tense as 

part of our additional 

grammar.  

 

In Mathematics,  

we continued unit 2 in 

math, practicing 

addition with triple 

digit numers, 

multiplication and 

division.  In the 

upcoming lessons, we 

will be working with 

measurement. 

 

In Science, we had our 

Insect Week!  We were 

giving the ant as our 

main insect to focus 

on.  We learned all 

about it’s life cycle, 

body parts and some 

interesting facts!  We 

visited the nature 

center and saw some 

really interesting 

exhibits about animals 

and insects native to 

Poland! 

 

In Art,  we created our 

love monsters but also 

focused on the artist 

Andy Warhol.  We 

created some pretty 

eye-popping pieces of 

art, using bright colors. 

Happy February!  
   

Miss Sara 

Grade 3 Newsletter – February in Review 

 

Pictures, pictures, pictures! 

 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

Spelling Bee Prelims 
March 12th 

 

LEON English Test 
March 18-20th 

 

Spelling Bee Finals 
March 19th  

 

Nature Project: Plants 
March 23-24th  

 

 

 


